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Heller Congratulates Miranda Du 
(Washington, D.C.) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) released the following statement regarding the nomination of Miranda Du to be U.S. District Judge for the District of Nevada. 

“Like many states, Nevada is facing a judicial crisis, and we need judges who will uphold the laws of the land in their courtroom. Miranda Du is one of these judges. I believe she will make an outstanding District Court judge in the great State of Nevada and I am pleased the Senate has confirmed her. Miranda has maintained a dedication to the preservation of justice and integrity throughout her career. She is highly respected and I have no doubt that she will serve the Silver State proudly. I want to congratulate Miranda on her confirmation and wish her all the best,” said Senator Dean Heller. 
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